
 

In RE, we have been looking into the 

liturgical season of Advent where we 

have been preparing for the arrival of 

Jesus. We wrote a thank you letter to 

God for sending his only son, Jesus. 
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In DT, we made Mexican bean burgers! We 

researched the history of these burgers and 

found that they originated from the Mayans! 

We thoroughly enjoyed making, assembling 

and eating our burgers!  

In Science, we have been learning all about 

sound! We conducted an experiment to 

investigate whether different distances 

effects how loud or quiet a sound is. We 

made string telephones to help with this! 

To commemorate Remembrance Sunday, we 

painted poppies using watercolours and wrote a 

poem to remember those who gave their lives for 

the country. We said a prayer and had 2 minutes 

of silence to remember the fallen soldiers. 

 

  


